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Dear Parents & Students, 
 
We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and a great New Year!  
 
Some of our current Years 5 and 6 students have been studying very hard during the school holidays in 
preparation for the Private School Scholarship exam which will be held on Saturday the 3rd of February 
2018 and the IGNITE Program Entry Test which will be held on Saturday the 24th of February 2018. We 
wish all of these special course students the best and are sure they will win scholarship/s and a IGNITE 
Program placement this year! 
 
Did you know many private schools offer scholarships for current Year 3, 4 and 5 students as well as 
Year 6?  Academic scholarships are available to secondary students, as are music scholarships (various 
years). For more information, please check with the school or ACER website (www.acer.edu.au/acep/) 
for scholarships into other year levels. 
 
We are offering two Free Trial Tests for current Years 3 to 4 students who are going to be Years 4 and 
5 in 2018.  Examination techniques and time management are taught. We will advise your child on how 
to get extra marks using our knowledge built up over the years and give your child last minute hints and 
tips! Details are as follow; 
 
FREE TRIAL TESTS  

• Eligible students: Year 3 – 5 (in 2017) Tuitionworks students only 

• Time:   4 hours 

• Date:  18th of January 2018 

• Time:  8:30am - 12:30pm 

• Cost:   Free 

• Bookings are essential! 
 
Please note that bookings close at 5pm this Saturday the 13th of January, do not delay as places are 
strictly limited.  If you do not make a booking, you will not be able to sit the test – no exceptions.  Results 
available immediately after test completed. 
 
We look forward to seeing you next Wednesday and Thursday. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our office on (08) 8340 7300 or email us at 
info@tuitionworks.com.au. Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Jin Yeon 
Managing Director 
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